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POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE TOWN BOARD 

  

        Please take notice that three or more members of the Milton Town Board may be together 
on Wednesday, May 6, 2015 at 10am at the Rock County Dept of Public Works, 3715 N. Newville 
Road, Janesville, WI.  
        The purpose of this possible quorum will be to attend a meeting on work to be done on Town 
Roads in 2015.  No formal action will be taken by the Town Board. 

                                         

Sandra Kunkel 
Town Clerk 
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